
 

 

NEWS RELEASE  
Subject: City Clerk Dawn Jones Postpones 2020 Amnesty Days 
Date:  Wednesday, April 29, 2020 
From:  City Clerk Dawn M. Jones  
Contact: dmjones@southbendin.gov  
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
CITY CLERK DAWN JONES POSTPONES 2020 AMNESTY DAYS 

 

Due to the recent COVID-19 Pandemic, the South Bend City Clerk has decided to postpone Parking 

Ticket Amnesty Day that was scheduled for April 30, 2020 and May 1, 2020 to a later date.  If you need to 

make an ordinance violation payment, please utilize our online payment system in the South Bend City 

website at Southbendin.gov.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the Office of the City Clerk at 

sbcityclerk@southbendin.gov or the Ordinance Violations Bureau at gmurei@southbendin.gov 
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